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The Senate Select Committee into the Abbott Government's Commission of Audit has 

scheduled its first hearing for Wednesday 15 January 2014 from 2pm in committee room 

2S3. 

The committee has invited representatives from the National Commission of Audit, the head 

of the secretariat and departmental officials.  

The hearing program will be made available from the committee website: 

http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Abbott_Governments_C

ommission_of_Audit 

 

 

 

Senator Richard Di Natale 

Chair 

Senate Select Committee into the Abbott Government's Commission of Audit 

 

 

For inquiry information: Select Committee into the Commission of Audit Secretariat 

Tel: (02) 6277 3530 

Email: coaudit.sen@aph.gov.au 
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